## **Donation Form**



## **Cummings School of Veterinary Medicine at Tufts University – Pet Loss Support Hotline**

The Pet Loss Support Hotline is supported primarily by private donations. It is the financial support of individuals, veterinary practices and associations, groups, private foundations and pet-related industries that make the Pet Loss Support Hotline possible. Please make your check payable to Trustees of Tufts University and note that it is for the Pet Loss Support Hotline. Your contribution is tax-deductible, as provided by law.

## Donor Information (please print or type)

Name	
Billing address	
City, ST Zip Code	
Telephone	
Email	
Pledge Information	
I (we) wish to make a special gift in honor/memory of [a special animal/person (living/deceased)] in the amount of $\$$	
Acknowledgement Information	
Please use the following name(s) in all acknowledgements:	
$\hfill\Box$ I (we) wish to have our gift remain anonymous.	
$\square$ Please send information about including the Pet Loss Support Hotline in my will or estate planning.	
Signature(s)	Date
Please make checks payable to:	Cummings School of Veterinary Medicine at Tufts University c/o Development Office Pet Loss Support Hotline 200 Westboro Rd. North Grafton, MA 01536